Robert J. Plummer, Director

(260) 824-6084

April 1, 2008

Senator Richard Lugar United States Senate Washington, DC

Re:

Wells County Multijurisdictional

Records Management/Computer-Aided Dispatch Project

Dear Senator Lugar:

The Bluffton Dispatch Center, which is the 911 Public Safety Answering Point (PSAP) for not only the city of Bluffton but also the entire population of Wells County, is extremely supportive of the application for the above listed project.

The project will greatly enhance the dispatching of emergency units. In addition the dispatch center will be more efficient in dispersing information requested by the Law enforcement agency. This is a greatly needed effort to enhance the multjurisdictional issues in Wells County.

Funding is always an issue for projects of this magnitude and your help will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Plummer, Director

Wells County 911

and Bluffton Dispatch Center